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I have lived in Oregon my entire life. Oregon's current voting system is effective, 

efficient, secure, and reliable. I work with colleagues from across the country, many 

of whom have to take a half or full day off work to wait in long lines to vote in-person 

on election day. With mail-in voting, I have been able to spend significant time 

reviewing the voter guide, researching candidates and ballot issues, and providing a 

well-informed vote without having to navigate taking time off of work. Empirical 

evidence shows that nothing is wrong with Oregon's current voting system. Don't fix 

what isn't broken, and disenfranchise voters who may struggle to access physical 

polls or take time off work.  

 

Sincerely, 

Aaron Poplack 


